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Upcoming events

. College tutors — Monday and Wednesday
evenings.

« Wednesdays — 6.00am, Walks and swims
before school.

« Public holiday — Monday 5 June
(Please note the College is open all weekend) | i

« Narrogin camp — 9/10/11 June

. College closes end of Term 2, 2023
Friday 30 June@ 5.00pm

.« College opens for Term 3, 2023,
Sunday 16 July@ 3.00pm

Dear parents, carers, staff and students

Staff and students have been busy playing each otherin
netball and Uno. Students have also been writing :
postcards to family and friends. Our token system has
worked a treat. Check out the new cupboard with loads
of goodies which students can cash their tokens in when
they're rewarded for good behaviours. Staff will also be
contacting parents over the next few weeks for any

feedback on how your child is going.




